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WATER RESOURCES
WESTERN REGION

February 23-1994

Cindy Hodges

IDWR

2735 Airport Way

Boise, IDaho 83705-5082

Attention Cindy:

After “féviéwing the 1993 Watermaster's report you gave me I find there is no
copy of the August 9th report. Please mail a copy of it to me.

Last week I visited with Mr. Tuthill, and said I cQuld not sign the Murphy
Mutual Canal Lateral Water Users Association Articles as they stand.,

I will sign them if the following can be inserted.

Canal maintenence remaing the responsibility of all MMC CO.
users. Assessments and collections of 0&M are to be handled

by its officers under the scope of Idaho Code Chapter 13, " >
Title 42, Section 42-910.

See Ttem 8, in Mr. Tuthill's letter dated October 3-93.

I will appreciate hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Pocy 1l

y Hilet
HC 79 Box 2020
Murphy, Idaho 83650



